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LOCAL UNION 831 
RED CROSS BLOOD DONOR INSTRUCTIONS 

Dear Member, 

After giving blood, please call the Red Cross at (310) 530-7705 and speak with Bliss Waithe and 

request an email be sent to ruth.pedroza@dc36.org This email should include: 

1. Your Full Name
2. Date of Birth
3. Last donation location and date

You may also email Bliss at bliss.waithe@redcross.org. This process should take place immediately after 
giving blood so that appropriate credit will be given towards your quarterly dues.  Should you have any 
further questions, call the office and speak with Ruth at (626) 296-8086. 

Local Union 831 Red Cross Representative: 


